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On 5 September 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki paid a courtesy visit to Rt.Hon. 

Dr. Saara Kuugongwela-Amadhila, Prime Minister of the republic of Namibia. 

Ambassador Nishimaki explained Japanese government’s decision of providing an 

emergency grant aid of USD 500,000 to Namibia to assist with the effects of the 

severe E—Nino induced drought currently faced in Namibia. Ambassador Nishimaki 

reiterated Japan's development cooperation to Namibia, and Rt.Hon. Dr. 

Kuugongwela-Amadhila expressed her sincere gratitude for the Japanese 

government's support to Namibia. 
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